



6th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

"Friends" of Redlands School are a group of people who organise fund raising and family fun events for the benefit of all children at Redlands. The group is made up of parents and teachers who share ideas on how to raise money and we try our best to organise a variety of fun and worthwhile events for everyone to enjoy.

We aim to raise funds to enable the children to have extra benefits at school such as reading books for reading corners in classrooms, sports t-shirts and pantomimes to name but a few. Our efforts are to support the education of all children at Redlands by providing the funding for equipment and activities that would otherwise not be available.

We would like to grow the group and invite you to join our Annual General Meeting on Monday 30th October at 6.00pm to be held in the school staff room. This is an important meeting where we decide who will carry out the main roles within the group for the coming year and also welcome new committee members. There are four main roles which are Chair Person, Vice Chair Person, Treasurer and Secretary and the more committee members the better!

As parents and carers you are entitled to nominate people for any positions and we would welcome your contribution. If you would like to nominate someone (including yourself/family members/others interested in supporting the school) you can either attend the meeting and nominate verbally or please complete the form at the bottom of this letter and return it to the school office in an envelope marked Friends AGM by Friday 27th October.

Your help and support is greatly appreciated. If you would be willing to help out at any of our forthcoming events, particularly the Fireworks on 3rd November please contact any Friends member via the school office, Facebook or in person. If you feel you cannot commit to attending all meetings and events, that's OK, as we are grateful for any occasional help you can give too. Just let us know you want to help.

We look forward to meeting you and hope to hear some new ideas that can be used to support our children over the next year.

Thanking you in anticipation. Sam Fergus

Chair -Friends of Redlands

As a parent / carer of a child at this school we welcome you to join our Facebook group 'Friends of Redlands' Registered Charity Number: 1028054

Friends of Redlands School is the school PTA (Parent Teachers Association). We raise money for the school to assist in the purchase of equipment and fund activities which helps all of our children with their education during their time at Redlands.

Redlands Community Primary School, King Street, Sileby, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE12 7LZ Tel: 01509 812376
×
<u>Friends AGM</u>
Please return to the school office in an envelope marked Friends AGM by Friday 27 th October
I WISH TO NOMINATE
FOR THE POSITION OF
PROPOSED BY (YOUR NAME)

SECONDED BY.....

